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County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Public Comment for the Record, Board of Supervisors Meeting 9/10/2021 

cathie adams <adams.cathie2@gmail.com> Thu, Sep 9, 2021 at 11:27 AM
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us

I understand that wildfire evacuee shelters had to be consolidated.  Being moved to a shelter in .El Dorado Hills is more
hardship.  The government offices that I need are in Placerville as is my job.  Our mail goes to Diamond Springs. Are you
relocating evacuees away from government services so you don't have to deal with us?

We need RV and trailer parking with utility hook ups that is affordable.  We have obtained an RV to move from Nevada
when Highway 50 opens.  We do not want to live in the shelter or their parking lot or Walmart's parking lot either.  It will be
a long time before  our burned out house and property will be authorized for repopulation
We need a place for our RV in the meantime

Cathie Adams
Grizzly Flats. 


